Temporary platform 2/3

closure — Auchenflower
Saturday 6 to Sunday 14 November 2021

Platform 2/3 will be closed for accessibility
upgrade works between Saturday 6 and Sunday
14 November.

No inbound services (towards Brisbane) will be
available during weekday morning peak
(approximately 6am to 9am) from Monday 8 to
Friday 12 November.

During this time, customers should consider
travelling from Milton or Toowong stations.

At all other times, services will operate as usual,
with some platform changes.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as
we deliver the station accessibility upgrade.

For more information, please contact the project team on free call
1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

g
o]
2
~
&
<<
3
£
£
B
%
g
&
L ]
&/ QueenslandRail




